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28 April 2023 

Company Announcement 

 

Removal from the Official List of the SSX Completion 

 

With reference to recent announcements, the Board of West Coast Aquaculture Group 
Limited (Company) advises that the Company was removed from the Official List of the 
Sydney Stock Exchange (SSX) effective 24 April 2023. A copy of the SSX announcement in 
this regard is attached to this announcement. 

Shareholders who previously held their shares in a broker CHESS account have had these 
shareholdings transformed into a new Issuer Sponsored holding, statements for which will be 
sent to those shareholders later today. 

The Company reminds shareholders that now the Company has been removed from the 
Official List of the SSX, shares held in the Company can only be traded via an off-market 
transfer by finding a willing buyer and agree a price with that buyer to sell your shares to 
them. 

The Company will continue to post announcements on its website in accordance with its 
continuous disclosure requirements. 

 

Authorised for distribution to shareholders by the Board of West Coast Aquaculture Group 
Limited. 



 
 
 

 

MARKET RELEASE 

21 April 2023 
 

West Coast Aquaculture Group Limited 
 

REMOVAL FROM OFFICIAL LIST 
 

 

Security Code: 833 
 
West Coast Aquaculture Group Limited (West Coast) will be removed 
from the official list of Sydney Stock Exchange Limited at the close of 
trading on Monday, 24 April 2023, at the request of West Coast in 
accordance with Listing Rule 14.18. 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
Meijing Zhan 
Senior Manager, Market Supervision 
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